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16 September 2012
Peter Jefcoate

Senior Planning Officer

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council
The Campus

Welwyn Garden City

Herts AL8 6AE

Dear Mr Jefcoate,

RE. CHURCH OF TWELVE APOSTLES - Retention of Change of Use of land
to create extension to existing car park and associated landscaping and
vehicle crossover

We have studied the revised plans for the extension of the Car Park at the above
Church and agree to accept these. Now the Greek community must adhere to
them. We did notice that you have not included change of entry to properties
opposite the Car Park entrance — The Bungalow, Woodhill Farm and Lakewood
House. This is not shown on the map.

We will be keeping a keen eye on the planting of the shrubs and trees and hope
that by using yew and holly amongst other shrubs a good screen will be
achieved. We did not move into the country to look out on rows of cars. However
this will hopefully be moving the cars off the road and will save accidents
happening.

We fully realize that at the time of the two main religious festivals, Easter and
Christmas, then the roads and lanes will have to be used.

I would like to point out that we have already made note of cars which have been
parking in the road recently, while there is ample space in the car park. We will
continue to check on this. Is it possible to use double yeliow lines in some
places?

We have always had a good relationship with those in charge at the Church and
we do not want to fall out with them. ‘

Yours sincerely,




